


St. Thomas Aquinas Catholic School 

Dear Parents, 

The attached packet provides a range of activities that review and expand on 
the math concepts your child has learned in school this past year. It is designed to 
be worked on for 15 to 30 minutes a day throughout the summer, rather than 
completed in just a few days at the beginning or end of summer. The goal is to 
keep skills sharp to be ready to move forward into the next school year. 

Students will be asked to hand in their completed work the first week of school. 
























